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Like our Facebook page to keep up to date with our events and meeting dates! 

   

Dear Parents, Carers, Staff and Friends, 
 
We held our AGM on 15th October 2019. At this meeting we elected our committee members 
and announced our initial plans for this school year. For those of you who weren’t able to 
join us here is a quick summary of the headlines: 
 
Changes to our Association 
There are no changes to our association or to our constitution. 
  
The Committee and how to get in touch 
The committee members for the next year elected at the AGM are: 
Chair  – Helena Stewart 
Vice Chair – Nichola Roots 
Treasurer – Samantha Webb 
Secretary – Lesley Smith 
You can contact the PTFA via either school reception, by email gbptfa@gmail.com or by 
Facebook www.facebook.com/greatbradfordsptfa  
 
Summary of Last Year 
We had a very successful year last year, we held bigger and more profitable events. We 
have given both infants and Juniors £3000 each. We also paid for the year 2 leavers’ disco 
and contributed to the year 6 leavers’ books. We were also able to purchase and install a 
new PTFA shed. We also purchased new gazebos for our outdoor events. This has only 
been made possible by the support we have received, so many thanks from the PTFA team 
and we look forward to your continued support this school year. For more information, the 
Chair’s Report 18/19 and the Treasurer’s Report 18/19 will soon be available on the PTFA 
pages and on both school websites.  
 
Initial Plans for this school year 
We have a few events pencilled in, they will be confirmed nearer the time. 
 
Rainbow Hampers and afternoon Tea – 5th December 2019 @ 2pm (tbc) 
Santa’s Grotto 5th & 6th December (dates and times to be confirmed) 
Lions Club Christmas Float – 13th & 16th December 2019 – Fairview Estate 
PJ and Popcorn evening - 6th February 2020 (dates and times and films to be confirmed) 
Easter Egg Hunt – 21st March 2020 11-1pm  
Quiz night – 15th May 2020 (dates and times to be confirmed) 
Summer fair – 10th July 2020 
 
 
 

mailto:gbptfa@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/greatbradfordsptfa


Get involved 
Our events are only made possible by having lots of helpers and members. You can dedicate 
as much or as little time as you feel you can spare. Any help you do give to our association 
will directly benefit the children at the schools. We are currently raising money to purchase 
more books for both the infant and junior libraries and class libraries. 
 
We very much look forward to your support and hope to see you at any future events that 
may take place. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Helena Stewart 
Chair 
 
On behalf of Great Bradfords Parent, Teacher and Friends Association 
 

 


